

## **Edgewood Primary School**

## Building skills and values for life

Headteacher: Mr Ed Seeley www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk

(0115) 956 1337 office@edgewood.notts.sch.uk

Tuesday, 10 September 2024

## **Reading volunteers**

Dear Parents/Carers,

Could you or a family member spare some time to become a regular reading volunteer at Edgewood Primary School? We are looking for volunteers who are able to commit to regular slots to read with children across school. As a volunteer, you will play a key role in supporting children in becoming confident, independent readers. The role will involve listening to children read and discussing the book with them.

If you would like to become a reading volunteer, please express your interest by emailing <a href="mailto:office@edgewood.notts.sch.uk">office@edgewood.notts.sch.uk</a>, or let your child's class teacher know via Seesaw. We will then contact you to discuss your availability. Should you decide to proceed, we would then invite you into school to complete a DBS check which our office team will support you with.

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to hearing from you!

Many Thanks,

Miss Hislop

**English Lead**